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Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back to the new half term; I hope you enjoyed the break. 

 

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 8th March 

This evening’s appointments will all be face to face appointments, so please enter school through the 

main entrance. 

 

Tuesday 14th March 

As the first part of the evening’s appointments are on-line, the teachers will be in their classrooms.  

These appointments will run to time, and then the staff will move into the hall to begin the later 

appointments face to face.  The first face to face appointments start at 5.30pm, so please do not arrive 

before 5.20pm as you will not be able to access the classrooms before this time to see your child’s books. 

 

Club Reminder 

If you have not already done so, please complete the on-line form to register your child’s interest in the 

new clubs on offer for the summer term.  Mrs Manners will confirm details to parents directly in due 

course. 

 

School Lunches 
Please note that when the children return to school after Easter, the cost of our school lunches will 

increase to £2.40 per day.  This is in line with Derbyshire County Council who have been charging £2.40 

since September 2022. We hope you can appreciate that with the rising costs of food products and 

ingredients, and to ensure that we continue to provide healthy, balanced meals, this increase is necessary, 

and is in line with the Local Authority. 

 

Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March – ‘Little things make a big difference’ – Dress for Joy!’ 
A reminder that children are invited to come to school next Friday, 17th March dressed in non-school 

uniform, dressed in red or in a joyful/bright way that will make others smile. Please logon to Scopay to 

pay the £1 contribution for dressing in non-uniform.  If children prefer to their normal uniform that is 

perfectly acceptable. 

 
Parent Gifts for Mother’s Day 
The PTA will be selling gifts in school next Monday 13th and Wednesday 15th March.  Please note the new 

way for paying for this event via wgpta.sumupstore.com rather than via Scopay. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S J Whyld 

Headteacher 
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